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Site Report – Nondalton – February 2023 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Moon McCarley, Principal 

  
 

 
 
Outstanding Activities and Events 
 
Several secondary students attended the Educators Rising State Conference at the University of 
Alaska Fairbanks. Keisha Harried took second in the Junior Varsity Pre-K Literature competition. 
Shaniqua Harried and Harley Trefon finished second in the Varsity Pre-K Literature competition. 
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Personnel  

 
• We are disappointed to be losing Ms. Ward and Ms. Anelon at the conclusion of this school year.  

 
 
 

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
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Mr. Blackwell - Students in the high school are finishing up standards for their current levels and 
most have taken or started taking end of levels. These include 6 math end of levels, two reading 
end of levels, and four writing end of levels have been started or completed.In biology, we have 
finished up all standards and now students are focusing on their science fair projects and speeches 
for the SNAP Meet. 

 
Ms. Ward - My class has been focusing on writing this year. They are making amazing progress 
and are starting end of levels in all subjects! We’re pushing towards the end of the year with set 
goals and are excited to see them accomplished!  
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Ms. Anelon - Over the last month. We had the 100th day of school, which we wrote a short story of how we 
would look if we were 100. We have been doing other writing, we just finished a narrative. My class has also been 
working hard in math and in reach for reading. My class’s favorite subject is science because it’s hands on and 
they love that. We are also enjoying all the sunshine we have been getting. 
 
 
Technology Progress 

 
• No progress 

 
Facility Update 

 
• We anticipate some more basement flooding as things start to melt.  
• Steps have been made, through the year to minimize this.  
• We hope to partner with Nondalton City to dig some trenches and redirect water flow during the 

summer so that it can be avoided all together, in the future.  
 

LSAC Activity 
 

• Nothing to report 
 

Volunteer Report 
 

• Nothing to report 
 

Professional Development 
 

• Ms. Ward and Ms. Anelon attended the RTI/MTSS conferences at the end of January.  
• Mr. Hagen attended the Special Education conferences in February 
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• Ms. McCarley attended statewide testing training in February 
 

Pupil Attendance 
 

• February’s attendance was 94%, up from 88% in January.  
 

Student and Staff Safety 
 

• Staff and students are safe and healthy in Nondalton 
 

Subsistence Calendar 
 

• We continue to focus our efforts on recouping the losses incurred from lost instructional time.  
 

Other 

 
 


